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Just wanted to let y'all know I completed 3 years with my Walee (he was 
named Wasail before). I adopted him from your shelter on December 17, 
2010. He has been on of the greatest dogs I've ever had! I just wanted to 
thank y'all for finding him for me to love him with everything I have! Just 

wanted y'all to know he's been in good hands ever since! 
Tracy 

 


